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Emma Kingwell

From: Sonia Crompton <sonia_crompton@yahoo.com>
Sent: 18 July 2020 14:16
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: Fwd: New building application 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Sonia Crompton <sonia_crompton@yahoo.com> 
Date: July 18, 2020 at 1:26:20 PM GMT+1 
To: Planning@scilly.gov.co 
Subject: New building application  

 
For the attention of the planning department  
 
RE:  Planning Application Number P/20/048, Men-a-Vaur Church Rd St Mary's IOS 
 
Dear Planning Committee, 
 
I am disappointed to learn that plans have again been submitted to build in the rear garden of Men-
a-Vaur. 
 
I strongly object to the development of any property being built on this 'Green space'. 
 
As previously stated the extra water being used by another 8+ people and the extra sewage is a 
huge worry. We already/often have problems in this area as it is.  
 
The noise level will also impact on the residential area of Church Rd, Branksea Close and Rams 
Valley. 
 
The main objection has to be the loss of Wild Life and Habitat if this build goes ahead on this rare 
green space in this area of Scilly. 
 
Please take these point into consideration when making your decision. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Sonia Crompton  
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


